
 

  

 

 

SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL 16 
April 28th 2025 

LAPU LAPU DAY FESTIVAL TRAGEDY 
 

Dear Members, 

On April 25th 2025 the Lapu Lapu Day festival held their 2nd year of celebration of 

Filipino culture. This vibrant celebration hosted and welcomed all people from all 

walks of life. 

Unfortunately, the event ended in tragedy. 

Our deepest condolences to our members that are affected during this difficult 

time. The IAM Local 16 is here to support you in anyway we can. We are currently 

working on providing grief services from the international, we will provide updates 

as we get them.  

In the meantime, you can get assistance from the following; 

1) By dialing 211 

2) Calling Victim Services B.C 1-800-563-0808 

 

In solidarity, 

E-board 

Executive Board IAM Local 16 

 


